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Global Microsoft Outage Impacts Santa Clara County Superior Court 
Operations  

 

SAN JOSÉ, California (July 19, 2024):  A faulty update to security software deployed to systems 
running Microsoft Windows has caused disruptions to devices that rely on Microsoft 365 apps 
across all courthouses within the Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara. Our 
Information Technology (IT) team has been working tirelessly to restore our systems. Despite 
the technical difficulties, we have ensured the continuity of operations with minimal 
disruptions.  
We appreciate the public’s patience and understanding as we address this challenge. Updates 
will be provided as the s 
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